
Claremont Football Club 
Tigers Academy Expectations 
 
 
General 

 Players are expected to arrive ten minutes prior to the scheduled meeting time (Tiger Time) 

 If unable to make any scheduled part of the program, the PLAYER must contact the Talent 

Manager prior. 

 Players must listen carefully whenever coaches are speaking, and ensure to be “between 10 and 

2” in front of the coaches line of vision.  

 Players are required to dress appropriately for training (football jumper & football shorts) 

 
These are some basic standards to be adhered to as we commence our game phase.  
 

 The Claremont shirt with black pants, black belt and black shoes must be worn to and from each 
game. You will be issued with a Claremont shirt prior to the commencement of the carnival; 
however you will have to supply your own black pants, belt and shoes. 

 All players must wear the Claremont shorts and socks they have been issued for each game.  

 Players not selected to play are asked to run water and assist in the administration of the day. 
Don’t just stand around: get stuck in and help your teammates. 

 Inappropriate or ill disciplined behaviour during the carnival will not be tolerated. Where the 
coaches deem necessary the player involved may face disciplinary action, which in extraordinary 
circumstances could involve suspension. Misdemeanours may include, but is not limited to, 
swearing, misuse of property, disputing an umpires decision and send offs. 

 Punctuality is crucial. Make sure you are fully prepared and arrive on time at each venue. All 
players must arrive at least 1 hour prior to bounce down. 

 If you are running late, you must call your Team Manager or Darcy Coffey before the scheduled 
arrival time or you will not be selected to play. 

 When country players arrive, make every effort to introduce yourself and make them feel 
welcome. 

 If you have any concerns about any aspect of your game, make sure you speak to your coaches.  

 

SPECTATORS/ PARENTS 

Your parents and relatives are welcome to attend the games, however we ask for the following 
courtesies to be observed. 

 Access to the player’s change-rooms is limited to after the game only. Prior to the game, and at 
half time, only players and officials are permitted in the rooms. This is simply to allow players 
and coaching staff to focus on preparing for the game.  

 The WAFL does allow spectators on the ground at ¼ and ¾ time breaks. But please keep some 
distance from the player group. 

 
Thank you for your assistance in these matters. 
 
 



 


